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KIWANIS MEETING OF October 18, 2021

Welcome back to all our members for our first regular lunch meeting in 18
months. We enjoyed a great lunch at our new home the Hyatt Regency.  All eleven
who attended enjoyed the lunch which consisted of salad, soup, baked chicken,
mashed potatoes, mixed vegetables, dinner rolls, dessert, coffee, and tea.

Members attending were Maria, Anne, Bob F, Bill, Cheri, Bob R, Pat, Rick, plus
Anne's quest Nevin. Also attending was our speaker Eliza Carman and former
Kiwanis member Gerry Germain.  Our speaker Eliza is the president of the new
Circle K Club at UWGB, which our club recently sponsored. Currently, they have 11
members and expect soon to have the required 15 members to be chartered by
Kiwanis International.  They meet on Mondays three times a month.

This Friday, Dal, and Rick will be attending the Key Club meeting at Southwest. The
Key Club will be presented a 25-year Plaque plus $250, from our club in
recognition of the Key Clubs’ 25 years at Southwest. Anne, Maria, and Rick
donated happy dollars. Former member and Past Club President Roger Marens
recently passed away.

Our next club meeting will be Monday, November 1st at the Hyatt Regency
starting with lunch at noon. We will also be meeting on Monday, November 15th.

By:  Bob Rowan


